
The Nailsworth Society 

Local Studies and Arts, Crafts and Music Groups 

Monday 4th December at 7.30pm in Nailsworth Primary School hall 

A Christmas Celebration 

 

Wassail, wassail!  

with Stephen Rowley 

The tradition of wassailing goes back many centuries. This 

talk will look at its history and how it relates to Christmas 

and New Year traditions. You will also be able to see some 

wassailing artefacts, including the Broad, a representation 

of a bull, and enjoy some song as well.  

All members welcome, bring a friend if you wish. Cost £5, mulled wine and 

mince pies included. To book a place, please contact Jane by November 30th 

at janebodkin@hotmail.com or 835554.  
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